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Oberhauser Retires after 37 Years

COLUMBUS, Neb. — Dale Oberhauser of Genoa has retired from Loup
Power District after 37 years of service.

Oberhauser joined Loup in 1983 as a Maintenance Man at the Genoa
Headworks. He was promoted to Assistant Dredge Operator in 1985 and
Equipment Operator in 1986. He was promoted to Headworks Operator in
1997.

As Heavy Equipment Operator, Oberhauser’s duties consisted primarily of

operation and maintenance of the heavy equipment at Loup’s Genoa
Headworks. His other duties included building discharge pipeline for the dredge, constructing
and maintaining dikes in the Headworks discharge area, and other hydro-related tasks.

A native of Lindsay, Oberhauser is a graduate of Lindsay Holy Family High School.

Oberhauser and his wife, Roxane, are the parents of three children: Jill, Sue, and Todd.

ABOUT LOUP POWER DISTRICT: For more than 80 years, Loup Power District has provided reliable, low-cost
electricity to customers in Boone, Colfax, Nance and Platte Counties and part of Madison County. The District also
provides economic development and recreational services in these areas. More information about Loup is

available at www.loup.com.
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